Sent: Saturday, 1 April 2023 11:41 AM
To: Planning Panels - Northern Beaches
Subject: Objection to DA2022/0469
Categories: NBLPP

Dear Council,

| am referring to the recent changes made to the plans of the Palm Beach apartment shop complex next to
Barrenjoey House. The changes in my view are insufficient, the building is too big and bulky, the design is out of
character for the area and creates an eyesore to one of Sydney’s most attractive and iconic areas. | find the
developers changes minimal and insulting. They have clearly not heard and/or choose not to understand the
communities objections.

Regards

Janine Moller
87 Plateau Rd, Bilgola Plateau 2107
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